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Dear Dr. Frasheri: 
 
I write to you regarding to manuscript # nsg-2004-0003 entitled "Dipole-dipole array 
configuration in the framework of the reciprocity principle" which you submitted to Near 
Surface Geophysics. 
 
In view of the comments of the Associate Editor found as attachement with this letter, we 
regret to tell you that your manuscript has not been accepted for publication in Near Surface 
Geophysics. 
 
Thank you for considering Near Surface Geophysics for the publication of your research.  I 
hope the outcome of this specific submission will not discourage you from the submission of 
future manuscripts. 
 
Sincerely, 
Prof. Ugur Yaramanci 
Editor in Chief, Near Surface Geophysics 
yaramanci@tu-berlin.de 
 
 
 


